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Pawnee County to use ARPA funds for radio repeater 
(KLZA)-- Pawnee County Commissioners approved the use of $8,921 in ARPA
funds to purchase a radio repeater for the Pawnee County Sheriff's Office when
they met September 6.

Emergency Manager Megan Buckley discussed the communications she had held
with Haug Communications concerning the cost estimate and the monthly billing.

Commissioners also approved a resolution setting the levies for the Ag Society
and Rural Fire Departments during the meeting.

Also approved with expenditures of $5763 for the annual membership dues with
the Southeast Nebraska Development District. The Board denied the housing
dues with SENDD in an amount of $340.
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